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Dear Members, 

  

Subject:          Extension in date of filing of application under the Production Linked Incentive (PLI) 
Scheme for Textiles 

  

This is in reference to AEPC Circular No. 56 dated 30/12/2021 sharing therewith the operational 
guidelines (along with its highlights) of PLI scheme released by the Ministry of Textiles on 28th Dec 2021 
(Click here for the guidelines). 

  

2.         As per the said operational guidelines, the time schedule for Application i.e.  Application window 
for registration under the Scheme, was opened for the period 1st January, 2022 to 31st January, 2022 on 
on-line portal. No application was acceptable after the closure of the application window. 

  

3.         Now, the timelines for submission of applications under the PLI Scheme for Textiles has 
been extended till 14/02/2022 vide Ministry of Textiles’ Notice File No. 12015/03/2020-IT dated 
27/01/2022 (copy enclosed). 

  

4.         This is the first of its kind scheme with the financial incentive upto 15% for Scheme-1, for minimum 
investment of Rs.300 crore and 11% for Scheme-2, for minimum investment of Rs.100 crore.  The scheme 
is aligned to the Made in India vision of the Government and is a flagship scheme to enhance India’s overall 
manufacturing capabilities, generating employment and benchmarking them to global standards. We urge 
the Members to avail of this opportunity and apply for the scheme, within the timelines. 

5.         The eligible applicants may apply through on-line portal. The link 
is https://pli.texmin.gov.in/mainapp/Default.  

  

This is for your information please. 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. L.B. Singhal 

Secretary General 
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